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National Severe Weather Warning Service

CANCELLED
Chief Forecasters Assessment
A rapidly deepening depression passed 
close to northwestern Scotland 
producing a spell of high winds before 
pulling away northwards.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Alert of Wind

Valid from 21:00 on Wed, 23rd Dec 2015 until 15:00 on Thu, 24th Dec 2015

This warning has been cancelled due to the main wind hazard having passed.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• Highlands & Eilean Siar

   • Eilean Siar

   • Highland

• Orkney & Shetland

   • Orkney Islands

   • Shetland Islands


